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For 50 years, Oregon's urban growth boundaries have stifled home production and 

made housing more expensive for Oregonians. It's time to recognize the failure of 

this policy and eliminate DLCD and UGBs.  

 

In the meantime, I support any legislation that will allow housing to built, anywhere a 

landowner wishes to build it.  


